
   

 

Monday 11th September  

2017 

 After school clubs 

 

Dance for all ages Monday’s for 6 

weeks. 

Football for Key stage 2 Thursday’s 

for 12 weeks. 

 

3-4p.m. 

I would remind parents that if chil-

dren cannot behave appropriately 

during these sessions then they will 

be asked to not return the following 

week.  

 

Swimming 

 

Swimming continues on a Wednes-

day afternoon at a cost of £2.00 per 

week. Please make sure your child 

has a suitable one-piece costume or 

swimshorts, a towel and goggles if 

they want them. 

 

A huge welcome to our new member of staff Mrs Beattie who 

will be working in Early Years supporting our youngest chil-

dren; a fantastic addition to our school team. Welcome also 

to our 2 year old’s who started in Turtle Tots  this  week with 

Mrs Campbell, Miss Taylor and Miss Ireland, they are settling 

in nicely. 

 

The Tuck Shop has reopened this week under new manage-

ment: Holly, Bethany, Ellie, Deaken, Megan and Kelsi have 

taken charge, choosing their own roles based on their own 

skills. 

 

The school council members have also completed their first 

task , gathering the children’s ideas on our Green trips this 

year. 

 

Miss Fawcett’s class have been  very excited this week, using 

the vegetables grown in the school garden to make soup and 

very nice it was to! They even had some  vegetables left for 

Mrs Sample to use on our dinner’s this week. 

 

A special thankyou to Lennie Sample for making our Turtle 

Tots new coat racks and a blackboard. 

 

Good luck to Steph Flynn who has been nominated for  

The Parish Council Volunteer of the Year and has reached 

the final five; what an achievement. 



Dates for the Diary— 

We have tried to set as many dates in advance as possible so you 

have plenty time to plan and be aware of things coming up. 

 

 

Thursday 14th and 28th September: Get Off Your Stabilisers with Dr 

Bike. Use a school bike or bring your own, open to all the children. 

 

Monday 25th September 2pm: Harvest Festival at  St Andrew’s, come 

and join us for a special celebration. 

 

 


